
MERRIMACK VILLAGE DISTRICT 
 

2 Greens Pond Rd Merrimack, NH  
Phone: 603-424-9241 Fax: 603-424-0563  

Website: www.mvdwater.org  Email: customerservice@mvdwater.org  

 

 

August 6, 2018 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
This letter is to inform you that Merrimack Village District will be performing 
maintenance/repairs to the water line in your area on Tuesday August 7th. Work is scheduled 
to begin at 8:00 AM and continue until completion (by 3:30 PM). During this time water service 
will be interrupted.  
 
Please be aware, the work may disturb the natural mineral sediment in the main water lines 
which can cause the water to look yellow or brown colored. In addition, you may also notice air 
in the lines which can cause the water to appear cloudy or “milky”. Neither of these issues pose 
a health risk and there is no concern drinking the water.  Within 24-hours the water should settle 
and clear.   
 
If there are concerns regarding this notice or the work to be performed, please feel free to 
contact our office by phone at 603-424-9241 or via email to customerservice@mvdwater.org 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Fredrickson 
Distribution Foreman 
 
cc (via email): Eileen Cabanel 
   Kyle Fox 
   Jeff Strong 
   Mike Currier 
   Pete Albert 

http://www.mvdwater.org/
mailto:customerservice@mvdwater.org

